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A Special Meeting was held May 15, 2002 at the Heidelberg Township
Municipal Building and was called to order at 515 PM by Chairman Harry
Rodgers. The purpose of the meeting was to review and discuss the Fingj
Plan for the Southwestern Regional Pglice Department headquarters.

Harry Rodgers, Payl Hilbert, Larry Sterner, Steve McKonly and Scott
DeBell.

Others present were Chief Bean, Payj Keiser and Kathy Conley.

After review of the plan Paul Hilbert made a motion to accept thig

Meeting adjourned at 5:25 pp.
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